[bookmark: _GoBack]WRHS was under a controlled campus status briefly this morning due to an unidentified person on campus.  The campus was searched by Admin and our SRO staff and was found to be clear of any threat.  We have resumed our normal daily activities.  Please contact the school if you have any questions or concerns.
